
            Great Lake Tie-In 2025 

 

The Great Lake Tie-In team would like to extend an invitation to you, your club or trade. 

We are excited to announce our next tie-in will be held on Saturday 11 October 2025 from 

10am to 3pm.  It will be held at the Great Lake Community Hall, Cider Gum Road Miena. 

This year we will once again be having a meet and greet, to be held at the Great Lake Hotel on 

Friday 10 October from 5:30 to 6:30pm.  The intention is to give attending tyers, trades and the 

Committee an opportunity to meet in a social atmosphere prior to the tie-in event. Dr Ryan 

Wilkinson the Director of Inland Fisheries will be giving a talk at the event this year, on his 

career and fishing adventures.   If you are planning on staying on for an evening meal after the 

‘Meet & Greet’ we suggest that you book a table with the Hotel to ensure a spot. 

The fly-tying competition will be on again, this is a perpetual Remembrance Trophy for 
Graham Blight. The fly to be tied will be specified by the judges on the day.  Roger Butler has 

kindly donated the prize money. The flies will be judged by a selected panel.  More 
information will be posted closer to the date.  

 
We have allocated a dedicated junior tying table as per previous years.  We will have a vice(s) 
and materials available so they can make some flies. 

 
Food and drinks are available to purchase on the day, with the kitchen being run by the 

dedicated team at the committee hall.  The food as most of you know is exceptional and menu 
includes BBQ sausages, scones jam with cream and a whole lot more. 

 
If you would like to secure your spot at a tying table or trade table, please let us know via email 

greatlaketiein@gmail.com. Please note spots are limited so get in early. There is no cost for a 
trade table, but what people have done in the past is donate an item(s) for the Silent Auction 
which helps us run the event each year. 

 
This event is a great way to get to meet new people who are passionate about fly fishing and fly 

tying.  It is also a great way to promote your club or business. We have attached a pdf version 
of our current flyer for you to use, if you require printed versions, we are more than happy to 

post them out. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you, for more information we can be contacted via email at 

greatlaketiein@gmail.com or head to our Great Lake Tie-In Facebook page Great Lake Tie-In 
Facebook Page. 

 

Regards 

 
Great Lake Tie-in Team 
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